
 

 
 

 

 

Weekly News 

Friday 6th January 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Happy New Year to you all and welcome back to what promises to be another 
exciting term at St Christopher’s!  

Our Play Champions have been very busy with Mrs Fisher, putting their ideas into 
action by ordering new resources for the playground. These new and exciting 
resources will be launched next week where we are encouraging our children to 
really use their creativity and imagination during their playtimes.  

We have new support staff joining our team this term. Some of you will remember 
Mrs King, who has returned to us as a classroom teaching assistant, and we also 
welcome Mrs Burton and Mrs Harber as our new lunch time supervisors.  

Year 2 haven’t missed a beat and are already rehearsing their “Panto Pandemonium” 
with gusto and discussing whether “Science can fix all the world’s problems” in 
citizenship this week.  A fascinating discussion was had, and Year 2 decided they 
wanted scientists to focus on advancing medicine and saving the planet!  

The spotty box has already been filled with wonderful achievements over the 
Christmas period which we have celebrated in our Friday assembly. We will be 
showcasing the amazing story of Bella and her climb up Mt Snowdon next week!  

Well done to:  

Faith (Reception) for receiving a certificate for bravery and on achieving a Bronze in 
Gymnastics 

Ethan (Year 1) for receiving his Art Certificate for his inspired 3D Hokusai’s Wave 

Max (Year 1) for receiving a certificate for his swimming 

Margot (Year 2) for achieving a medal in ski-ing  

Arya (Year 2) for swimming 100m and receiving a certificate for her achievement  

Congratulations to all on a fantastic start to the new year.     

Best wishes 

Mrs Grehan  

 


